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Subject Plan for 12,800 houses
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Dear sir/madam,

I am writing to raise my concern about the plan to build 12,800 homes which will be devastating to the local
community. The plan to build these homes will destroy the countryside and the greenbelt which should be
protected. It will be devastating for the stroud community who will consequently lose their identity and this
will impact future generations with devastating consequences. There are plenty of homes within local city
areas which are empty and in need of regeneration. I cannot understand why the focus is not on regenerating
and improving the quality of life of the inhabitants of these inner city areas which are in need of
regeneration. It seems evident that this plan is about income generation with no consideration for the
environment and the people who currently inhabit this area of the countryside.

I urge you to reconsider your decision.

Yours sincerely,



